
More Trucks heading for Clandon?

West Clandon Parish Council has received reports of a project to raise the level of the 
driving range at the Drift Golf Club in Horsley which would involve acquiring soil from the 
CrossRail project. We understand that the currently recommended supply route could result 
one loaded lorry passing through West Clandon every 11 minutes for 9 months. The route 
would leave the A3 at Burnt Common before passing down the Street, along Epsom Road 
and back through West Horsley. Empty trucks would return to the A3 by a more direct route. 
Apart from the impact of the traffic other issues raised included responsibility for road repairs 
and emissions. The Chairman will be contacting Surrey County Council and discuss the 
most effective route for registering a formal objection. 


